Financial Benchmarking Service
At Brockhampton Primary School we undertake benchmarking as part of our financial health checking. It is important to us that we are investing public money efficiently and in terms of best value. We make decisions based on the best interests of our pupils so they achieve their academic potential and are supported with their personal development needs.
The link below will take you to a page where our income and expenditure is compared with other schools with similar characteristics.
Brockhampton Primary School - Schools Financial Benchmarking - GOV.UK (schools-financial-benchmarking.service.gov.uk)

